
PTO Meeting Notes-- September 10, 2019 

Present: Mary, Donna, Mary Alice, Layla, Dan, Erin, Myles, Sheryl, Rebecca, Edie, Heather, Elle, Dardy, 
Susan, Rex, Jamie, Moira, Alyssa, Erin 
Thanks everyone for coming-- it was wonderful to have such great participation and energy at our first 
meeting!! 
Year Overview:  
We distributed a draft of our PTO calendar. Rebecca said she hopes to add an engineering night in Feb/
March which the PTO may help develop and promote. 

Back to School Night:  
BBQ Sept. 18th 5pm start, volunteers to set up about 4:30. Alyssa will circulate a sign-up so parents can 
help with BBQ-ing, serving, working the waste tent, etc. 

Family Pizza Night:  
Annemarie will send information about another October dine-to-donate at The Loft once she hear from 
JB. 

5-8 Curriculum Night: 
For the first time, Alyssa, Jamie & Erin will provide refreshments for parents on behalf of the PTO. 

Halloween Social & Costume Swap: 
Scheduled for 10/18 from 2:40-4. Moira and Susan will help run the event, with everyone's help. 
Cathy(Custodian to move collection bin back to the front of the school) 

SAC election:  
PTO to create a communication with help of Donna to send out to school community to explain the 
opening this year for a PTO representative member to be elected. 

Fundraisers: 
Boxtops, Vineyard Propane and A+ Rewards: 
Alyssa to create a shoebox for every room and try to mirror Tisbury School great engagement and 
enthusiasm for collecting with possible Pizza Party as reward for the class that collects the most tops. 

Scholarship Committee:  
to be formed and led by Susan Littlefield and Elle. Jamie to meet with them to kick off work with goal of 
hosting a gathering at the Ag Hall and possible fundraiser this year. 

Polar Plunge: 
planning to kick off with Erin, Jamie and Dan Silva with a day of Jan. 1st. 

Next meeting date: October 8 at 8:15 


